
 
 
Public Service Announcement 
 
Installing Unauthorized Renewable Energy Systems  
 
Start Date:  September 9, 2019 
End Date:  September 30 2019 
Nunavut              60 sec 

Qulliq Energy Corporation (QEC) would like to inform Nunavummiut that all 
renewable energy systems, installed on any building connected to the power grid,  
require authorization from the Government of Nunavut’s Office of the Chief 
Electrical Inspector and QEC. 

To ensure the safety of utility electrical workers and the reliable operation of the 
territory’s electrical systems, Nunavummiut are required to coordinate with QEC on 
their renewable energy installations. 

Any renewable energy systems connected to the power grid without 
authorization from QEC and the Office of the Chief Electrical Inspector may 
be served with an Order to Disconnect.  
 
For more information on QEC’s technical requirements for renewable energy 
systems connected to the power grid, contact (867) 979-7583 or email inquiries 
to servicedesk@qec.nu.ca. 
  
For information on installation requirements for renewable energy systems 
connected to the power grid, contact the Office of the Chief Electrical Inspector at 
esafety@gov.nu.ca. 
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